
I strongly support bill H7382. This bill reduces the current limits on renting and provides badly 
needed housing for URI students as has been done for decades. I went to URI in 1983 and lived 
in Eastward Look with my friends. I made the best friendships of my life. Please don’t take away 
the housing that the current URI students desperately need. My rental property address is 51 
Glendale Road, Narragansett. I only live in South Kingstown and am a very hands on landlord. 

Thank you for time. 

Lisa Rainey 

21 Little Woods Path  

South Kingstown, RI 02879 

 

Sent from my iPhone 
 


